
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

Re: East Jackson Blvd. Lighting Project 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

 

Attached, please find the design and preliminary layout for the East Jackson Blvd. Lighting Project.  
The limits shown on the layout are from approximately Kohfeld’s to Aldi’s. There will be 97 light poles 
and fixtures, and 4 control pedestals incorporated into this design. The number of poles and light 
fixtures have been reduced from 131 to 97 by utilizing a more efficient lighting fixture.   

If you have further questions or concerns please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


